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Robinson, Kelly

From: Glenda Allison <glendaallison18@windstream.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 8:46 PM
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Reg 6 public comment

Categories: Holiday

Director Keogh, 
 The reg 5 permit is a permanent permit. How can a permanent permit be issued to a CAFO when there are so many 
unanswered questions? When ground water and the first National River are being threatened. When the test results from 
the drilling are not even in? 
 Are the additional spray fields a window for another CAFO just outside the Watershed?  
Please do not allow these fields to be used.  
This hog factory needs to be closed and moved.  
It is in the wrong place.  
We must save this place for our children and grandchildren. 
 
Thank you, 
Glenda Allison 
2835 Hwy 221 So. 
Berryville, AR 72616 
 
Sent from my iPad 


